
CARE wishes our Cass District 63 staff and families a very happy 
and safe summer! Mark your calendars for these upcoming events:

Last Day of School! Celebrate with ice cream at Dairy Queen 
- all day. Mention the CARE fundraiser and DQ gives 20% of 
sales back to our schools! 

Bentgo lunch boxes are on sale for the 2021-2022 school 
year!  Place your order through June 14th.  Pick up your 
Bentgo boxes at school on 8.10 or on orientation day.  
Go to www.d63care.org to order! 

School Kitz are on sale for the 2021-2022 school year!  
Place your order through July 13th.  Pick up your School 
Kitz orders at school on 8.10 or on orientation day.  
Go to www.schoolkitz.com to place your order! 

Get your kids cooking this summer with Sticky Fingers 
Online Cooking classes! Use promo codes: Concord15 or 
Cass15 Go to www.stickyfingercooking.com 

First CARE Meeting of the the 2021/2022 school year  
over zoom. Email us for the link at care@cassd63.org.   
Join us and see what we’re about! 

School Orientation for both Cass Jr. High and Concord 
Schools.  School Kitz will be available for pick up.  

First Day of School! Grades K-8 will have their first day of 
school at both Concord Elementary and Cass Junior High.  

First Day of School for Pre-K students at Concord 
Elementary!

June 7th 

Thru June 14th 

Thru July 13th 

Summer promo 

August 23rd 

August 24th 

August 26th 

September 1st

enjoy summer!
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